GLENCROSS MENNONITE CHURCH

Box 1719, Morden MB R6M 1B5 822.3864 www.glencrosschurch.com

10:40 am Worship Service

Praise the Lord. Blessed is the man who fears the Lord, who finds great delight in his commands. His children will be mighty in the land; the generation of the upright will be blessed. Wealth and riches are in his house, and his righteousness endures for ever. Psalm 112:1-3

"Blessed are all who fear the Lord, who walk in his ways. Psalm 128:1

WORSHIP SERVICE

Sunday - June 21, 2015

WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team
CALLTO WORSHIP - Peter Hoeppner
ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING
SONG - Sunday School kids
MESSAGE - Pastor Peter Redekopp
Blessed is the man who fears the Lord.
Psalm 112 & Psalm 128
CLOSING SONG

CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION



NEXT SUNDAY:

No Sunday School - Summer schedule begins Church Service begins at 10:00am



Speaker schedule change: Abe Giesbrecht will be speaking next Sunday (June 28)

Father's Day Tribute: The Father's Day tribute will be moved to June 28th

September 13 - regular Sunday School classes resume

SMALL GROUP REORGANIZATION

The existing small groups at Glencross have been in place for the past three years. Ministerial felt that it was time to reorganize our cell groups for the fall ministry season. Reshuffling the groups would provide opportunities to get to know more of the church family as well as providing an opportunity for new people to be involved in a small group. You will find ten different options for study in the foyer along with slips of paper stating some of your preferences (i.e. Groups with children or groups without children, etc.). Please choose your desired topic by filling out the slip of paper and put it into the box. The deadline is TODAY. — Glencross Ministerial

YOUNG MARRIED'S

We'd like to invite all couples married 10 years or less to signup for the Young Married's bible study group. This cell group meets twice a month, and gives couples a chance to have fun and fellowship with others who are in similar stages of life while studying God's word as a small group (without their children). In the past, this group has usually met on Fridays, however due to the large group at times, we'd like to try something a little different for next year. There are two sign-up sheets at the back for this group - one for a Thursday night study, and another for The two groups will still come together for Friday nights. service and social events. Please sign up as soon as possible so we can start purchasing material for fall. Looking forward to another great bible study year starting late September! Nathan & Rosemarie Friesen

Pregnancy Care Centre Baby Bottle Campaign! *Today is the day to return your baby bottles!*

All funds raised are used to provide supports and services to clients. Bottles with \$15 or more will receive a charitable tax receipt. If you have any questions, please contact Heather Dyck, or the Pregnancy Care Centre at 325-7900.

CHURCH CAMPING

July 24 - 26 @ Plum Coulee Campground

The Sunday morning church service will be held at the campground at 10:00 am. Those who are not camping are invited to come during the days and to the Worship Service on Sunday. A schedule of events for the weekend will be in the bulletin starting July 5th.

For anyone camping, you need to reserve your site by signing up on the sheet in the foyer.

We also need volunteers to bring firewood. Those willing to bring extra firewood can volunteer on the sign-up sheet or contact Lisa Wall.

Harv & Janessa Banman had a girl, Bethany Lee on June 13th. 81bs 4 oz and 21 inches.





Raymond & Wendy Dyck had a boy, Peter Jace on June 15th. 81bs 7 oz and 22.5 inches.

FROM THE MISSION BOARD

We would like to have a non-perishable food collection for Donate Love and the Winkler Food Cupboard. You can drop off items in the boxes in the foyer. All non-perishable food items will be accepted until the end of June.

Are you mechanically inclined? hard working? and looking to serve? Winkler Bible Camp has a full-time opening in their maintenance department. If you're interested please contact Mark at the camp. 204-325-9519 or mark@winklerbiblecamp.com